
OUR 90TH ANNUAL CONVENTION SCHEDULED TO 
TAKE PLACE IN CHICAGO IS MOVING TO OUR 

VIRTUAL CONVENTION CENTER

Due to the impacts of COVID-19, it has become inadvisable to hold our flagship 
meeting in person as scheduled. So after careful deliberation and with the utmost 
concern for the health and safety of our community, the NAHU Board of Trustees has 
decided to adopt a virtual format for our convention currently scheduled for June 27-
30 in Chicago. While the dates will remain the same, the format will be held online. 

We are committed to delivering the same great content and connection you have 
come to expect from the top event in the health insurance industry. We will even be 
hosting a virtual exhibit hall for members to take advantage of all of the innovative 
products and services our vendors offer. 

We are reaching out directly to speakers, exhibitors, sponsors and vendors to finalize 
all of the details. We remain committed to keeping you informed of additional 
information as it becomes available. You may direct any questions or comments to 
meetings@nahu.org. 

We look forward to connecting with you virtually this year and in person next year in 
New Orleans! 
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